The College Hill Women's Christian Temperance Union will have its annual meeting Tuesday morning at 10 o'clock at the Hillside Christian church. Reports of officers and directors will be given and a service will be held honoring new members. A short business meeting will be held. A covered dish luncheon will be served at noon. Following the luncheon Mrs. Frank Holt will have charge of the program. Devotions will be given by Mrs. J. I. Johnson and the speaker of the afternoon will be Dr. Ray E. Snodgrass, pastor of Central Christian chruch. Community sing-

ng will be led by Mrs. J. F. Wright.

College Hill W. C. T. U.